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        Minutes of     November 19, 2013   
        Date Approved   Feb. 10, 2014 
        Date Filed/Village Clerk    
 
 
November 19, 2013  
 
TUCKAHOE SIGN AND AWNING BOARD  
TUCKAHOE VILLAGE HALL – 2:30 pm  
 
Present : Chairwoman   Barbara Nieminen 
  Member  Clare Gorman  
   
   
Also present: Michael Seminara  Code Enforcement Officer   
 
Absent:  Member   Christopher Baez 
 
 
Item #1    Approval of Minutes – October 15, 2013    
Item #2    90 Yonkers Avenue      Return  
Item #3     28 Columbus Avenue   New Sign  
Item #4     5 Fisher Avenue    New Sign    
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes October 15, 2013   
Chairwoman Nieminen motioned to approve the minutes of the October 15, 2013 meeting.   This 
motion was seconded by Member Gorman and unanimously carried by the Board with a vote of 2-0. 
 
 Item #2  90 Yonkers Avenue      Return 
Mr. Michael Santoliquido, of San Signs & Awnings, representing “Tuck’d Away Bar & Grill” returned to 
present two revised renderings of the proposed sign.  The first rendering is the original submittal with 
the exception of “Bar & Grill” that was changed to look bolder.     The second rendering was with “Bar & 
Grill” moved to the right side of “Tuck’d Away”.  Discussion regarding the two rendering took place and 
it was determined that the original submittal with the bolder look was acceptable.  
 
Member Gorman made a motion to approve the revised original submittal sign for “Tuck’d Away Bar 
& Grill”.    Chairwoman Nieminen seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried by the board 
with a 2-0 vote.  
 
 
Item #3  28 Columbus Avenue   New Sign  
Mr. Wang Lin, business owner of “Kaji Sushi and Hibachi” presented two existing awnings with a new 
business name.   The new name is “Kaji Sushi and Hibachi”.  The color of the letters are white and letter 
size is 7 ½ inches high.   The color existing awning is green and will remain the same.    
 
Chairwoman Nieminen made a motion to approve the two awnings for “Kaji Sushi and Hibachi”.   
Member Gorman seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried by the board with 2-0 vote.  
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Item #4  5 Fisher Avenue   New Sign  
Mr. Carlo D’Ippolito of City Lights, representing “Pure Food & Drink” presented a new pin letter sign.  
The letter “P” is 18 inches high and “ure” is 11 ½ inches high.  “Food & Drink” is 2 inches high.   The color 
for the word “Pure” is green, the color for “Food” is pink and the color for “Drink” is orange.   There was 
discussion regarding placing a green leaf over the letter ”u”  and tear drops under the letter “P”.  
However, by placing the logo he would exceed the maximum height allowed.   
  
Chairwoman Nieminen made a motion to approve the sign  as presented, all type, for “Pure Food & 
Drink”.   Also in the approval the  owner has the option to place the green leaf over the letter “u”.   In 
addition, if the green leaf exceeds the maximum height, that is also approved.  Member Gorman 
seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried by the board with 2-0 vote.  
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 17, 2013   at 2:30pm  
 
There being no further comments from the public or business before the Board, upon motion duly 
made, seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned at 3:10 pm. 


